Craig. Sondra

From: Steve Garnett <sjg70@yadtel.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 9:50 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Opposition to Ordinance # 22-0636

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Please note my opposition to the above referenced ordinance which will be voted on 6/9/22. Thanks. Steve Garnett,
622 Bennora Lee Ct., La Crosse.



